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BEECH AND OAK CLASS  

This month the children in both Beech and Oak Class have been spending lots of time exploring 

in the garden. They have been making potions by collecting different natural resources and    

mixing this in water.  

Our eldest children in Beech Class have also been supporting with the classroom reorganization 

and have been very excited to play some new games which we have found in our storage      

cupboard.  

In Oak Class the children have been enjoying  testing their abilities on the soft play resources, 

painting animals and making their own dens with boxes.  

Why not give these activities a try at home in August  

* Freeze paint and water to make your very own colour blocks. Take these outside with your 

child and get busy mark making.  

* Fancy getting messy, why not make your very own rainbow spaghetti. Just mix cooked spa-

ghetti with food colouring and let your little one explore, worried about the mess then keep this 

in a tray or the bath.  

• Why not make some rainbow bubble foam—Mix with a whisk in a large bowl, two cups of   

water, a cup of baby wash and food colouring until foamy. Why not keep going until you 

have a tray of rainbow foam. 

• Play indoor or outdoor bowling, using everyday household items. Get your child to      

number these items and make their own score chart.  

 



 

DAY NURSERY 

DIARY DATES 

  

Upcoming 

Events 

 

 

NURSERY SCHOOL 

DIARY DATES 

August 2025  

Friday 22nd August 2025—End of year picnic 

4:00pm—6:00pm  

September 2025  

Monday 1st September 2025—Tuesday 2nd         

September 2025—CLOSED for Inset Days 

Wednesday 3rd September 2025— Returning       

children start back at nursery  

 

 

August 2025  

Friday 22nd August 2025—Last day before summer    

closure 

Friday 22nd August 2025—End of year picnic 4:00pm—

6:00pm 

Monday 25th August 2025—Friday 29th August 2025—

Summer Closure 

September 2025  

Monday 1st September 2025—CLOSED for Inset Day 

Tuesday 2nd September 2025—Day Nursery reopens  

Our End of Year Picnic for all  

A reminder to please come along to our End of Year  

Picnic on  Friday 22nd August 2025 from              

4:00pm—6:00pm. 

We will be based inside of the Roehampton Gate       

entrance at Richmond Park on the large grass area.  

We kindly ask that all families bring along picnic food 

donations to share along with some outdoor games 

should you have any. 

Further information will be shared for parents whose 

children are in attendance at nursery on this date. 

School Leavers—Afternoon Tea Party 

Thursday  23rd October 2025 4:00pm - 4:45pm 

We are sad to be saying goodbye to many of our Primary 

School Leavers this term. It would be wonderful to see 

how the children  have enjoyed their first half term at 

School. 

We are therefore welcoming back our Primary School 

Leavers for an afternoon tea party at Eastwood.  

Please let us know if you will be attending by emailing 

edn@eastwood.wandsworth.sch.uk by no later than  

Friday 3rd October 2025.  

 


